Spirit of Banking

JULY 2022

Help Montana Recover From Historic Yellowstone Flooding



ABA Foundation is raising funds on behalf of the Montana Bankers Association to help those affected by devastating Yellowstone River flooding. All donations will go directly to the Montana Community Foundation. **Donate Now**.

Welcome Lindsay Torrico, New Executive Director of the ABA Foundation!



The ABA Foundation is delighted to <u>welcome Lindsay Torrico</u> as Senior Vice President of Bank Community Engagement and Executive Director!

A University of Virginia graduate with a Master's in Public Policy from UCLA, Lindsay previously served for 12 years at United Way

Worldwide, most recently as Vice President of Policy and Advocacy. She has also worked for the City of Los Angeles and held positions on Capitol Hill. ABA Foundation is excited to have her join the team!

Keep Financial Education Top of Mind This Summer



Banks this summer can stay connected with kids, teens, young adults, and elders and their caregivers with free resources from the ABA Foundation. Sign up for free programs like <u>Teach Children To Save</u>, <u>Get Smart About Credit</u>, and <u>Safe Banking for Seniors</u> to get full access to videos, presentations, lesson plans, social posts, infographics, and activities — all designed to make learning about

smart money choices and safeguarding financial assets an engaging experience for everyone.

Bankers can visit <u>aba.com/FinEd</u> to learn more about the ABA Foundation's financial education programs and get involved. Community organizations that are interested in hosting a banker-led presentation this summer can submit a free request via our <u>FinEdLink online portal</u>.